Subject: Changing the name of Aycock dorm

Date: Sunday, December 7, 2014 at 2:06:48 PM Eastern Standard Time

From: Ifwelty@cox.net

To: Morehead, Andrew

Dear Professor Morehead,

I have just completed Ms Romary's survey on the aforementioned issue and returned it with my comments.

My wife and I do not support the issue of changing the name of my first ECC dorm (1964).

May we humbly suggest that the ECU Board of Directors and the Chancellor find something more productive to do with their time and with our tax dollars.

Patricia and I are most interested in the outcome of the meeting.

Thank you for your time.

Lester F. Welty Lt Col, USAF(Ret) (and Elementary School Teacher (Ret)) Oklahoma City, OK Class of 1967

Patricia Hughes Welty Elementary School Teacher (Ret) Oklahoma City, OK Class of 1967

Ifwelty@cox.net 405-670-6620